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HB 5028 is the budget bill for the Oregon Board of Pharmacy. 

The recommended budget for the Oregon Board of Pharmacy is $14,259,298 

Other Funds and includes 24 positions, encompassing 24.00 FTE. The 

recommended budget includes a one-time increase in Other Funds expenditure 

limitation of $1.5 million, for the agency to update their licensing system. The 

recommended budget would also increase fees by 40%. Most fees were last 

increased in 2019.  

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 5028 be amended by the –1 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 

 

 

 

 


